
THE RIGHT TO CLEAN WATER

On 28 September , the UN Human Rights Council passed a new resolution which takes the human right to safe drinking
water and.

Article I. During heavy storms, which are becoming more and more frequent, the water overflows and
infiltrates the soil, where it can contaminate both subterranean and surface water. According to the World
Health Organization WHO , between 50 and litres of water per person per day are needed to ensure that most
basic needs are met and few health concerns arise. The Resolution calls upon States and international
organisations to provide financial resources, help capacity-building and technology transfer to help countries,
in particular developing countries, to provide safe, clean, accessible and affordable drinking water and
sanitation for all. The courts found that the right to life , as protected by Article 21 of the Constitution of India,
included the right to enjoy pollution-free water. These uses ordinarily include drinking, personal sanitation,
washing of clothes, food preparation, personal and household hygiene. This decision was made due to concern
about the right to sanitation being overlooked when compared to the right to water. Also the UNO with its
several covenants had made it obligatory for all the nations to ensure equitable distribution of water amongst
all the citizens. Therefore, the 1. Public outrage at the recent wave of drinking water crises also supports the
idea that the American public views access to clean water as a basic human right. In the global north, the risk
of water contamination comes primarily from combined networks, which mix wastewater and rainwater.
Clean, safe drinking water belongs in this category , according to a forthcoming paper by Suffolk University
law professor Sharmila Murthy. July Focusing on sustainability in the realization the human rights to water
and sanitation, the Special Rapporteur examines in this report how the rights to water and sanitation can and
must be met for present and future generations. Water, and water facilities and services, must be affordable for
all. As Special Rapporteur, she addressed issues such as: Human Rights Obligations Related to Non-State
Service Provision in Water and Sanitation [ citation needed ]; Financing for the Realization of the Rights to
Water and Sanitation [ citation needed ]; Wastewater management in the realization of the rights to water and
sanitation [ citation needed ]; and Sustainability and non-retrogression in the realisation of the rights to water
and sanitation [ citation needed ]. According to WHO, the water source has to be within 1, metres of the home
and collection time should not exceed 30 minutes. Lack of access to safe, sufficient and affordable water,
sanitation and hygiene facilities has a devastating effect on the health, dignity and prosperity of billions of
people, and has significant consequences for the realization of other human rights. An essential resource for
life and for survival Water is an essential daily resource for all people. UN Committee on Economic, Social
and Cultural Rights, November The human right to water and the MDGs Formarly acknowledging water as a
human right, and expressing the willingness to give content and effect to this right, may be a way of
encouraging the international community and governments to enhance their efforts to satisfy basic human
needs and to meet the Millennium Development Goals. States parties shall pursue full implementation of this
right and, in particular, shall take appropriate measures Viewed from this perspective, the question is not
whether a human right to water exists, but whether our state and federal governments are fulfilling it. In
addition, in developing countries, many girls do not attend school because of the lack of appropriate
female-only toilets. Source: Water as a Human Right? Peter Gleick in  She highlights challenges to
sustainability and particularly aggravated risks in times of economic and financial crisis. Better hygiene in
schools has an impact on a major scale: as a result of better hygiene, children have less risk of becoming ill. In
rural Sub-Saharan Africa millions of people share their domestic water sources with animals or rely on
unprotected wells that are breeding grounds for pathogens. It hardly matters that the founding fathers failed to
mention it in the Bill of Rights. Good practices in realising the rights to water and sanitation UN Special
Rapporteur on the human right to safe drinking water and sanitation. A survey of 5 schools in Senegal showed
that over half had no water supply and almost half had no sanitation facilities. Although the cases regard
questions of investment, commentators have noted that the indirect impact of the right to water upon the
verdicts is significant. Related Stories. Access to water as a human right is used by some NGOs as a means to
combat privatization efforts. These risks are resulting in the rise of new threats in Europe and North America
and further worsen water quality in emerging countries. City of Johannesburg[ edit ] The quantity of water to



THE RIGHT TO CLEAN WATER

be provided was further discussed in Mazibuko v. A human right to water "generally rests on two
justifications: the non-substitutability of drinking water "essential for life" , and the fact that many other
human rights which are explicitly recognized in the UN Conventions are predicated upon an assumed
availability of water e. The fertilisers, pesticides and herbicides used in industrial agriculture can contaminate
underground water resources and watercourses. Further, as the meters halted supply of water to residence once
the free basic water supply had ended, this was deemed an unlawful discontinuation of the water supply.
Positive rights are not foreign to the U. Then again, the founding fathers rarely drank the stuff they preferred
hard cider. This is coupled with the heavy metals that can be released by water pipes that are poorly
maintained and in poor condition.


